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Most of us can remember a favorite book from our childhood and the flood of memories that 
books brings to us. We also know that reading to a child not only builds their literacy skills, it also 
impacts their other areas of learning such as math and science and helps build social skills and 
helps foster healthy emotional development.  
 
As the Early Childhood Supervisor and Judy Center Coordinator in Somerset County, I know how 
important it is that children learn to love reading. On the first day of Pre-K, it is easy to spot a 
child who has been read to from one who has not. Can you imagine a child not knowing what to 
do with a book, not understanding how stories unfold and not having the closeness associated 
with a grown up spending the time to read a story? I truly appreciate the work of Dolly Parton’s 
Imagination Library because it brings the opportunity to support early literacy into the lives of all 
of our families. Children who are registered for this program are eager to get their books each 
month and this program helps families build home libraries and builds a lifelong love of reading. 
All of the books are always high quality, early childhood books that help promote diversity, self-
esteem and learning. Since 2014, Somerset County Public Schools and the Judy Center in 
Somerset County have partnered with the United Way of the Lower Eastern Shore to help spread 
the word about the importance of the Imagination Library Program. Expansion of this program 
would be an enormous asset to our young learners in our county. When a child comes to school, 
with the love of reading already planted, it makes the job of our schools so much easier. 
Programs such as the Imagination Library help our children come to school on the right track and 
ready to learn!  
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